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August 17, 2021 

 
 
 

PSA10F Series – Expiration of BSMI Safety Approval for Taiwan 
 

 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
The BSMI safety approval for the PSA10F-050-R, PSA10F-050(P)-R, PSA10F-050Q-R, PSA10F-
050Q(D)-R, and PSA10F-050Q(S)-R adapters has expired and due to limited demand for the approval it 
has not been renewed. Attached is a copy of the Parts Change Notice to remove the compliance marking 
and a copy of the new model label drawings. Please contact your Phihong sales representative should 
you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp. 
 


